THE IAEA HEARS ABOUT REGIONAL
NUCLEAR ENERGY BODIES

During the early part of 1966, executive heads or senior officials of
certain regional organizations working in atomic energy are visiting the
Agency in order to give general talks on the activities of their organizations.
The first to be arranged was Dr. Jules Gueron, Director General of Research
and Training of Euratom, on 14 January 1966.

These lectures are likely to be followed by others, given by the repre-
sentatives of bodies such as the Council for Mutual Economic Aid (COMECON)
the Inter-American Nuclear Energy Commission ([ANEC), the European
Nuclear Energy Agency (ENEA) of the Organization for Economic Cooperation
and Development (OECD), and the Scientific and Technical Research Com-
mission of the Organization of African Unity,
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